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Theories of Counseling 2021-07-15
in this concise yet comprehensive book author samuel t gladding provides an
overview of 15 major counseling theories accessible and reader friendly this
book is perfect for counselors and therapists looking to review or learn the
essentials of major theories of counseling and psychotherapy

Theories of Counseling 2021-07-13
in this concise yet comprehensive book author samuel t gladding provides an
overview of 15 major counseling theories accessible and reader friendly this
book is perfect for counselors and therapists looking to review or learn the
essentials of major theories of counseling and psychotherapy

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2017-05-28
focuses heavily on contemporary approaches and cross professional
applications this book emphasizes big picture frameworks to conceptualize how
major theories of counseling and psychotherapy operate and compare this
innovative new text presents theories using an paradigm framework the organic
medical psychological systemic relational and social constructivist paradigms



designed to be accessible and relevant to practice the book enhances and
reinforces learning with the inclusion of learning objectives chapter
summaries applications of each theory in practice and brief biographies of
major theorists the text moves beyond traditional approaches with expanded
coverage of relationship centered and post modern theories such as dialectic
behavior therapy emotion focused therapy solution focused brief therapy
narrative therapy and others each theory is explored in depth through the use
of a student mentor dialogue that examines and debates the challenges that
arise with each theory the book also addresses the counseling role in
psychiatric case management reflecting the growing reality of cross
professional collaboration practical yet rigorous the text is a state of the
art introduction to contemporary approaches in counseling and psychotherapy
for students in counseling social work professional psychology marriage and
family therapy and related professions key features organized by a
contemporary big picture framework paradigms delivers expanded coverage of
relationship centered counseling theories addresses contemporary approaches
in depth including postmodern theories and psychiatric case management
provides learning objectives concluding summaries review questions and brief
bios of major theorists includes unique mentor student dialogues exploring
each theory and its application to practice



Theoretical Models of Counseling and Psychotherapy
2004
the understanding of available and viable theories of counseling is one of
the most basic and important elements of a mental health professional s
training as students become practitioners the integration of the knowledge of
theory is transformed into one of the most practical skills used by competent
professionals theoretical models of counseling and psychotherapy covers all
the basic counseling theories but goes a step further than other books of
this kind by also exploring the most recent cutting edge techniques and
focusing heavily on the integration of the various theoretical approa

Counseling 1982
major theories of counseling are presented in historical context reflecting
the developments in psychodynamic theory existential and humanist ideas and
the evolution of cognitive behavioral ideas following the coverage of theory
the authors apply the theories to practice providing an integrated
examination of the process any course focusing on theory and or the process
and procedures of counseling



Theories of Counseling and Therapy 2010-12-01
a concise hands on and experiential text that helps readers understand and
apply theory in counseling and psychotherapy through a unique approach that
makes understanding theories in counseling and psychotherapy fun stimulating
and personally meaningful this fully updated second edition helps students
comprehend the various and complex theories apply the material to their own
lives through the use of the reflective exercises in every chapter and
internalize the content of the course the book s three part structure
includes an introductory section that provides the background necessary for
understanding the theories a middle section that discusses the main theory
families and a final section that focuses on synthesis and application
throughout the text the authors seek to surprise readers with the best of the
past excite them with the vitality of the present and prepare them for their
futures as therapists

Theories of Counseling 1972
comprehensive in scope yet succinct in its description and explanation of
individual theories sharf s book introduces students to the systematic
theories for each major theory presented in the text basic information about



background personality theory and theory of psychotherapy provides a way for
students to understand the application of the theory using case summaries and
client therapist dialogues sharf demonstrates how twelve theories can be
applied to individual therapy and to common psychological disorders such as
depression anxiety and borderline disorders sharf shows how each theory can
be applied to work with groups sharf also describes how each theory can be
applied to families as well as providing a description of family systems
theories in chapter 13 family therapy

Theories of Psychotherapy & Counseling 2004
includes video clips of counseling sessions in progress and illustrate how
techniques and concepts discussed in the text are used in counselling
sessions

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2007
this text provides a comprehensive overview of a variety of major counseling
theories and focuses on the integration of different theoretical models
appropriate for advanced undergraduates and graduate students it offers a
detailed description of the philosophical basis for each theory along with
historical context and a biography of the founder each chapter follows a



similar format and explores the main features of the theory including its
approach to and ideas on personality development human nature the role of
environment the change process in therapy and contributions and limitations
to the mental health field theory specific information on diagnosis
psychopharmacology multicultural issues spirituality and gender issues is
also discussed these features will provide students with a deeper and more
complete understanding of counseling theory than is available in any single
resource and allow them to easily bridge classroom study to their future
practice this second edition of the text has been completely updated and
includes more case examples as well as a new chapter on constructivist
approaches an online instructor s manual with student resources is available
and offers material to enhance the pedagogical features of the text

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 1966
for practitioners and advanced students of psychotherapy introduces the
notion that the field of counseling has developed paradigms within which the
prevailing theories function and examines four of them organic medical
psychological systemic relational and contextual acidic paper annotation
copyrighted by book news inc portland or



Theoretical Models of Counseling and Psychotherapy
2011-01-19
theories of counseling and psychotherapy systems strategies and skills offers
an innovative look at emerging and well established counseling theories
organizing theories into four broad themes background emotions thoughts and
actions authors underscore key similarities and differences in each approach
moving beyond a traditional theories book chapters include skill development
sections that connect counseling theories with clinical practice fully
revised this edition brings a stronger multicultural focus includes over 400
new research references and offers new activities to sharpen clinical
understanding expanded research coverage includes over 400 new references
that validate each treatment approach in the text more information on
cognitive and cognitive behavioral treatments appears in chapters 12 16 new
information on psychodynamic psychotherapy experiential therapies and
interpersonal psychotherapy appears in chapters 2 5 6 18 and 19 more on the
common factors approach appears in chapter 1 and chapter 19 a stronger
multicultural focus covers hayes s addressing acronym and revises
multicultural sections in each theoretical chapter consolidated coverage of
solution focused therapy appears within chapter 11 on constructivist theories
a reorganized integrative therapy chapter chapter 19 expands discussion of



wachtel s cyclical psychodynamics and the transtheoretical model of change
expanded treatment of spiritually integrated approaches appears in this
edition also from linda seligman and lourie w reichenberg 0135034760 theories
of counseling and psychotherapy systems strategies and skills 3 e c 2010 also
from linda seligman 0132230453 conceptual skills for mental health
professionals 1 e c 2009 0132292319 fundamental skills for mental health
professionals 1 e c 2009

Theories and Paradigms of Counseling and
Psychotherapy 1992
this breakthrough edition of theories of counseling and psychotherapy an
integrative approach by elsie jones smith sets a new standard in counseling
theories books the second edition goes beyond expert coverage of traditional
and social constructivist theories with coverage of more contemporary
approaches to psychotherapy including individual chapters on spirituality and
psychotherapy strengths based therapy neuroscience and neuropsychotherapy
motivational interviewing and the expressive arts therapies in every chapter
the case study of a preadolescent boy demonstrates how each theory can be
applied in psychotherapy up to date and easy to read the book engages readers
with inner reflection questions that help them apply the theories to the



lives of their clients and shows them how to develop their own integrative
approach to psychotherapy

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2013-01-01
in 2002 the american school counselor association presented the asca national
model for school counseling programs as a framework for implementing best
practices in training counselors to deliver the best evidence based
approaches for k 12 students without a unifying theory of practice school
counselors are often uncertain about how to implement the national model
theory however can undergird all aspects of school counseling work
influencing program selection for academic career and personal social
development individual and group counseling work and relationship
buildingwith students families teachers and administrators within a shared
understanding of school counselors professional role provided by the national
model theories of school counseling delivery for the 21st century offers
readers a compilation of contemporary cutting edge theories to inform theway
school counselors practice the art and science of school counseling the text
written by theory experts offers tremendous insight into each thereby helping
readers to a select a favorite theory and b learn to incorporate theoretical
flexibility in school counseling



Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2014-10-29
using case studies applied examples original source material and her own
inimitable pedagogical style nancy murdock succinctly elucidates fifteen of
the most influential and ground breaking theories of psychotherapy and
counseling with this articulate guide to counseling theory students will
grasp complicated historical theory and not only understand the historical
footing and uses of each but will learn how these theories have informed each
other and contributed to modern practice while applying it to their own
professional counseling experience examining the historical roots evaluations
and lasting effects of existential gestalt behavior cognitive reality
feminist family narrative and solution focused therapy and much more this
text equips students with the history and application necessary to bring
theory to life note this is the standalone book

Theories of School Counseling for the 21st Century
2018
applying counseing theories an online case based approach offers the power of
the and the promise of a true understanding of counseling theories unique in
product design and intellectual approach it combines a book interactive cases



and web based learning into one innovative product a central goal of this
product is to help readers grasp the fundamental principles that govern the
application of 16 counseling theories from freud to feminism the authors
distill each theory into core principles for applying each theory each
chapter translates the formal concepts assumptions and techniques of the
theory into user friendly guidelines for working with clients reading the
book one learns the essence of applying each theory and can delve into the
original theorist s work comprehensive theory books or eclectic counseling
approaches with clarity and understanding each chapter is authored by a
counselor or therapist who uses that particular theory as a foundation for
his or her work with clients three compelling video cases on the companion
website prenhall com rochlen caputure the intake interviews of three diverse
clients ranging in age from 17 to 54 and their unique presenting problems and
concerns from each theoretical perspective users of the website are
scaffolded through an analysis of the video cases to help them conceptualize
each case using the foundational concepts discussed by the authors in the
book flexible enough to support any core theories text it is also simple
enough for all course delivery modes using this multi sensory approach
readers learn what therapists do why they do it and how basic theories can be
applied in clinical settings



Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2016-05-31
this text deals with the major theories of counseling and psychotherapy its
uniqueness lies in its simplified summary of important theories and in its
meaningful critique of each theory the systems approach covering each chapter
is an innovation for this type of textbook and it permits an objective
evaluation of each student s progress in the course preface

Applying Counseling Theories 2007
apply the major psychotherapy theories into practice with this comprehensive
text counseling and psychotherapy theories in context and practice skills
strategies and techniques 2nd edition is an in depth guide that provides
useful learning aids instructions for ongoing assessment and valuable case
studies more than just a reference this approachable resource highlights
practical applications of theoretical concepts covering both theory and
technique with one text easy to read and with engaging information that has
been recently revised to align with the latest in industry best practices
this book is the perfect resource for graduate level counseling theory
courses in counselor education marriage and family therapy counseling
psychology and clinical psychology included with each copy of the text is an



access code to the online video resource center vrc the vrc features eleven
videos each one covering a different therapeutic approach using real
therapists and clients not actors these videos provide a perfect complement
to the book by showing what the different theories look like in practice the
second edition features new chapters on family systems theory and therapy as
well as gestalt theory and therapy extended case examples in each of the
twelve theory chapters a treatment planning section that illustrates how
specific theories can be used in problem formulation specific interventions
and potential outcomes assessment deeper and more continuous examination of
gender and cultural issues an evidence based status section in each theory
chapter focusing on what we know from the scientific research with the goal
of developing critical thinking skills a new section on outcome measures that
provides ideas on how client outcomes can be tracked using practice based
evidence showcasing the latest research theory and evidence based practice in
an engaging and relatable style counseling and psychotherapy theories in
context and practice is an illuminating text with outstanding practical value

Counseling Theories and Techniques, Summarized and
Critiqued 1975
the fourth edition is a revised and improved version of an outstanding book



that has been widely used since 1984 practically and clinically applied this
book contains appropriate references for all the major ideas and concepts
therapy topics included in the book psychoanalytic aldieran jungian gestalt
cognitive computer assisted and more new material on the chaos theory is also
included counselors psychotherapists and psychiatrists

Counseling and Psychotherapy Theories in Context
and Practice 2015-05-20
this book is laid out developmentally so that you can see how various
theories of counseling and therapy have emerged psychoanalysis and
psychoanalytic theories adlerian therapy existential therapy person centered
therapy gestalt therapy reality therapy behavioral therapy cognitive and
cognitive behavioral therapy rational emotive behavior therapy transactional
analysis feminist therapy bowen family systems therapy strategic family
therapy and solution focused therapy

Theories and Strategies in Counseling and



Psychotherapy 1998
the broad perspective multidisciplinary approach of the second edition makes
it invaluable in the counselling context at any level it is comprehensive
enough for full time counsellors and students but it is also a resource for
health care professionals for whom counselling is an intrinsic component of
their practice

Counseling Theories 2005
this unique review of therapeutic theories gives students knowledge and
skills for clinical practice while presenting key concepts that are
immediately and directly applicable to their lives thus theories of
counseling and therapy an experiential approach bridges the gap between
complex models of counseling and psychotherapy and students own personal
experiences readers are introduced to key ideas and concepts in the
discipline and encouraged to apply them in meaningful ways as they learn the
text introduces students to theoretical families since many strict boundaries
between approaches have softened in recent years this approach helps students
learn the material strategically as it facilitates the linking of related
concepts from different approaches in addition to studying classic theories



of counseling and therapy students are introduced to more contemporary and
cutting edge approaches that take into account a greater diversity of needs
among client populations additionally students are provided with illustrative
cases stories and narratives from beginning practitioners seasoned experts
and the personalities behind the theories they will also learn about
integrative and pragmatic models that take into account the importance of
cultural worldview spirituality and gender sensitivity within the helping
professions this thoroughly revised and updated third edition features new
applications of theories to populations with particular needs expanded
information on the translation of theoretical knowledge into practice plans
and treatment goals critical thinking exercises and more both practical and
personal in nature theories of counseling and therapy is well suited to
courses in counseling and psychotherapy theory for a look at the specific
features and benefits of theories of counseling and therapy visit cognella
com theories of counseling and therapy features and benefits

An A-Z of Counselling Theory and Practice 2005
case examples and therapist client dialogues show how each of 12 major
theories can be applied to common psychological disorders such as depression
anxiety and borderline disorders or to modes of treatment such as individual
couples families and groups each theory chapter follows a similar



organizational scheme covering goals assessment the therapeutic relationship
techniques research current trends time limited approaches and multicultural
and gender issues comparison critique and theoretical integration are
provided in the final chapter

Theories of Counseling and Therapy (Third Edition)
2019-03-25
organized around the latest cacrep standards counseling theory guiding
reflective practice by richard d parsons and naijian zhang presents theory as
an essential component to both counselor identity formation and professional
practice drawing on the contributions of current practitioners the text uses
both classical and cutting edge theoretical models of change as lenses for
processing client information and developing case conceptualizations and
intervention plans each chapter provides a snapshot of a particular theory
approach and the major thinkers associated with each theory as well as case
illustrations and guided practice exercises to help readers internalize the
content presented and apply it to their own development as counselors



Theories of Psychotherapy and Counseling 1996
this text organizes the major theories of counseling and psychotherapy in a
unified format each chapter that presents a theory follows the same
organizational format to facilitate comparison and ease of use beginning with
a brief overview of the approach and a biographical sketch of its developer
and then moving on to the theory s key concepts therapeutic process including
therapeutic goals the therapist s function and role and the role of the
relationship between the therapist and client therapeutic techniques and
procedures application and current use and strengths and limitations

Perspectives on Counseling Theories 1984
theories and applications of counseling and psychotherapy provides students
with the foundational knowledge needed to implement various therapeutic
approaches in individual and family counseling the dynamic author team
presents theories through a multicultural and social justice oriented lens
including evidence to support each theory students will embrace chapter
concepts through vibrant illustrations and relevant examples from movies tv
shows photographs paintings musical lyrics news articles and other sources
presented throughout



Counseling Theory 2014-01-16
developed for helping professionals counseling theory and practice explains
what it means to be an effective helper discusses foundations of classic
counseling and psychotherapy theories provides an overview of emerging
theories and gives students the opportunity to develop their own approaches
to counseling and psychotherapy practice the book is organized into four
primary sections each addressing theoretical schools section 1 explores
psychodynamic approaches including psychoanalysis jungian therapy and
adlerian therapy section 2 is devoted to existential humanistic approaches
such as existential therapy gestalt therapy and person centered counseling
while section 3 discusses cognitive behavioral approaches including behavior
therapy cognitive behavior therapy rational emotive behavior therapy and
reality therapy section 4 describes post modern therapies and examines the
relatively new approaches of narrative therapy solution focused brief therapy
and relational cultural therapy a form of feminist therapy the final chapter
explores a number of more recent and emerging theories in support of the
textbook counseling theory and practice features a cognella active learning
component that provides students with videos reflection exercises powerpoint
slideshows flashcards and quizzes in a digital environment these additional
materials give students an accessible way to study outside of the classroom
in their own time and at their own pace informative and engaging counseling



theory and practice is well suited to courses for both pre service
professionals and those already in the field for a look at the specific
features and benefits of counseling theory and practice visit cognella com
counseling theory and practice features and benefits

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2020-04
this is the ebook of the printed book and may not include any media website
access codes or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book
this guide is designed to assist therapists in training mental health
counselors psychologists social workers school counselors substance abuse
counselors psychotherapists and peer helpers in the process of finding a
theoretical orientation congruent with their own personal values in it
readers get a look at the theory and practices involved in the process a
concise helpful reminder overview of the major theories of counseling and
specific learning activities reflection questions and case examples
interspersed throughout unique to this book are the authors intentional
theory selection its model a contemporary model for selecting a theoretical
orientation congruent with one s personal values and the selective theory
sorter revised sts r a survey for discovering which research theories a
counselor might endorse updated throughout the third edition focuses on
assisting clinicians further in finding their theoretical orientation in a



diverse society while enjoying the self exploration process the authors have
presented the its model and the sts r at many professional conferences
incorporating the feedback into the new edition

Counseling Theories and Counselor Education 1968
note used books rentals and purchases made outside of pearson if purchasing
or renting from companies other than pearson the access codes for the
enhanced pearson etext may not be included may be incorrect or may be
previously redeemed check with the seller before completing your purchase
this package includes the enhanced pearson etext and the loose leaf version
theories of counseling and psychotherapy systems strategies and skills offers
an innovative look at emerging and well established counseling theories
organizing theories into four broad themes background emotions thoughts and
actions authors underscore key similarities and differences in each approach
moving beyond a traditional theories book chapters include skill development
sections that connect counseling theories with clinical practice fully
revised this edition brings a stronger multicultural focus includes over 400
new research references and offers new activities to sharpen clinical
understanding the enhanced pearson etext features embedded video improve
mastery and retention with the enhanced pearson etext the enhanced pearson
etext provides a rich interactive learning environment designed to improve



student mastery of content the enhanced pearson etext is engaging the new
interactive multimedia learning features were developed by the authors and
other subject matter experts to deepen and enrich the learning experience
convenient enjoy instant online access from your computer or download the
pearson etext app to read on or offline on your ipad and android tablet
affordable experience the advantages of the enhanced pearson etext along with
all the benefits of print for 40 to 50 less than a print bound book the
enhanced etext features are only available in the pearson etext format they
are not available in third party etexts or downloads the pearson etext app is
available on google play and in the app store it requires android os 3 1 4 a
7 or 10 tablet or ipad ios 5 0 or later

Theories and Applications of Counseling and
Psychotherapy 2018-03-22
in this book we contend that the psychologist who engages in counseling can
be both practitioner and scientist that he can contribute to knowledge while
helping clients admittedly few counselors are theorists in the strict sense
of the term but inevitably every counselor will bring to his work with
clients certain assumptions he will have some underlying rationale vague and
implicit though it may be for what he does some hunches about what different



clients will do in different situations and some general ideas about the
counseling procedures that are apt to be effective if he is to make claims
for the efficacy of his practice he must be willing to subject these ideas to
empirical test only then can he begin to find out whether what he has done
works and how it works only as the counselor makes communicable what he does
can his knowledge be imparted to others this book begins with our argument
for reconciling the dual roles of practicing counselor and researcher and
proceeds to a short guided tour of current empirical and theoretical
approaches to counseling we do not insist upon the adoption of any particular
approach to counseling but we do urge the practicing counselor to make
explicit his own assumptions and to use them in making verifiable predictions
about the observable behavior of clients and counselor psycinfo database
record c 2005 apa all rights reserved

Counseling Theory and Practice (Second Edition)
2017-09-08
counseling and psychotherapy theories in context and practice skills
strategies and techniques 2nd edition is an in depth guide that provides
useful learning aids instructions for ongoing assessment and valuable case
studies more than just a reference this approachable resource highlights



practical applications of theoretical concepts covering both theory and
technique with one text easy to read and with engaging information that has
been recently revised to align with the latest in industry best practices
this book is the perfect resource for graduate level counseling theory
courses in counselor education marriage and family therapy counseling
psychology and clinical psychology publisher s website

Developing Your Theoretical Orientation in
Counseling and Psychotherapy 2014-05-15
reflecting the latest practices from the field the comprehensive theories of
psychotherapy and counseling concepts and cases 6th edition equips readers
with a solid understanding of the systematic theories of psychotherapy and
counseling a proven author and popular professor dr richard sharf combines a
thorough explanation of concepts with insightful case summaries and therapist
client dialogues that illustrate techniques and treatment in practice dr
sharf demonstrates how to apply theories to individual therapy or counseling
for common psychological disorders such as depression and generalized anxiety
disorders as well as how to apply them to group therapy for major theories
the text includes basic information about background personality theory and
theory of psychotherapy to help readers understand the application of



psychotherapy theory in addition insight into the personal lives and
philosophical influences of theorists helps explain how the theorists view
human behavior important notice media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy, Video-
Enhanced Pearson Etext with Loose-Leaf Version --
Access Card Package 2013-05-07
this revision of gerald corey s bestselling text introduces students to the
major theories of counseling psychoanalytic adlerian existential person
centered gestalt reality behavior cognitive behavior family systems feminist
and postmodern approaches and demonstrates how each theory can be applied to
a single case stan corey s eighth edition covers the major concepts of
counseling theories shows students how to apply those theories in practice
and helps them learn to integrate the theories into an individualized
counseling style incorporating the thinking feeling and be



Counseling 1954
foundations of counseling and psychotherapy provides an overview of the most
prevalent theories of counseling within the context of a scientific model
that is both practical and up to date authors david sue and diane sue provide
you with the best practice strategies for working effectively with your
clients using an approach that recognizes and utilizes each client s unique
strengths values belief systems and environment to effect positive change
numerous case studies self assessment and critical thinking examples are
included

Counseling and Psychotherapy Theories in Context
and Practice, with Video Resource Center 2015-06-22
what colleagues are saying about the thoroughly revised and reorganized sixth
edition of theories of counseling and psychotherapy a multicultural
perspective finally a textbook that emphasizes the new positive psychology
movement the more i read this text the more i like it meredyth g fellows west
chester university of pennsylvania it brings a fresh perspective postmodern
multiple perspectives multicultural intentionality concepts not addressed in
my text and other similar texts to understanding theories of counseling and



psychotherapy claire sham choy california state university fresno finally a
textbook that centralizes multicultural feminist social justice movements and
positive psychology as well as constructivism and postmodernism without
tacking them on to the end a terrific book for a master s or advanced
undergraduate course in theories or in multicultural counseling sharon horne
the university of memphis the strength of this text is that it integrates
multicultural issues into each chapter and utilizes multicultural examples to
explore different theories this integration is coupled with the specific
discussion of multicultural theory as a theory in and of itself the
multidimensional approach to multiculturalism champions the current thinking
of our time that celebrates an integrative and infused perspective nicole
hill idaho state university package theories of counseling and psychotherapy
a multicultural perspective with myhelpinglab at no additional cost to your
students use special order isbn 0 205 51311 5 myhelpinglab advertisement

Theories of Psychotherapy & Counseling: Concepts
and Cases 2015-01-01
theories of counseling and psychotherapy an integrative approachby elsie
jones smith is for the theories of counseling and psychotherapy course at
both the undergraduate and graduate level this third edition offers an



extensive array of theories that includes all the mainstream theories as well
as such contemporary approaches as narrative feminist lgbt and post modern it
offers students an integrative framework with which to assess the various
theories with respect to possible clinical application in addition to listing
and describing theories this third edition takes it a step further by
comparing and contrasting them showing strengths and weaknesses in a way to
help students to apply them flexibly students will be challenged to
understand what it is about their own personalities that will lead them to
accept or reject various theoretical perspectives

Theory and Practice of Counselling and
Psychotherapy 2007

Foundations of Counseling and Psychotherapy
2012-10-15



Counseling 1977

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy 2007

Theories of Counseling and Psychotherapy -
International Student Edition 2020-02-03
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